
BROMSGROVE DISTRICT COUNCIL 
 

COUNCIL  14th July 2021 
 

NOTICE OF MOTION 

The following Notice of Motion has been submitted in accordance with Procedure 

Rule 10 by Councillor S. Robinson: 

“When renewing street furniture, such as car park street lighting, this council will aim, 

wherever possible, to replace heritage style components with modern heritage style 

equivalents, seeking to ensure modern standards are met without downgrading the 

quality of the street scene.” 

 

 


